Committee Selects Winners for IIU Seed Grant
A pivotal meeting convened today under the Chairmanship of the Vice President of Research and Enterprise to evaluate research proposals submitted for the IIU Seed Grant. Meeting was also attended by Vice President Academics. During the meeting, a rigorous scrutiny of these submissions was carried out, culminating in the selection of deserving recipients.
Faculty members who advanced to the final stage in the initial selection process were granted the opportunity to defend their proposals before the committee. Following thorough evaluation and discussions, the committee made their final decisions and selected the fortunate recipients of the Seed Grant.
The IIU Seed Grant holds great promise in fostering innovative research and academic excellence, and these selections mark an important step in advancing this mission. Congratulations to the winners, and we look forward to witnessing the groundbreaking research that will emerge from this initiative.
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